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   The Department of Conservative Dentistry and Endodontics celebrated “National 

Conservative Dentistry and Endodontics Day” on the 5th of March. The event was attended by 37 

participants including staff and students between 09:00AM to 2:00PM. Free Consultations, 50% 

off on simple fillings was followed by a working lunch. Saplings were planted as part of the 

“Green Drive” initiative. 

 

Thanking you. 
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